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Helen Hamilton
6, Rosemead,
Littlehampton
BN17 6UH

Planning Services 
West Sussex County Council
County Hall. Chichester,
PO19 1RH

Dear Sir/Madam,

I write in support of the above planning application by Grundon Waste Management for a
waste to energy transfer plant at Ford. 
Waste management services play a valuable role for the community and incineration can
be a carbon neutral option given the new technology Grundon are proposing, and have
already showcased at their Lakeside plant near Heathrow.
I support the application as I recognize Grundon Waste Management are an ethical and
responsible business and have done a lot in supporting the local community.

I am an active member of Cancer United. A local charity that Grundon supports with
sponsorship and making available storage, at Ford, for our donations that we sell to raise
funds. Mr Norman Grundon also has taken the time to deliver a virtual talk during
lockdown, to members who have been shielding. He entertained with stories of how
Grundon came to be and by explaining the technology behind the Ford application.

The chimney, that will only emit steam, will be considered by some to be a landmark, not
an eyesore!

Yours truly

Helen Hamilton

7th August 2020


